
For more information about the 
TRIBUTE study please contact: 

TRIBUTE4U@pitt.edu or 412-383-3466 
Reverend Dr. Quiana Golphin 

qug2@pitt.edu or 412-383-6793

Have you lost a loved one in the past 2 years?

Would you like to participate in a research 
study and receive grief counseling from 

a trained Community Support Advocate?

We are interested in studying the benefits of 
providing support to individuals who have lost a 
loved one in the last 2 years.  Our trained 
Community Support Advocates will offer 3 sessions 
of Interpersonal Counseling (IPC-3) and a follow-up 
meeting to individuals experiencing grief.  Each 
eligible participant will be compensated for 
completing questionnaires.      




